

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

www.Twainharteschool.com

www.facebook.com/twainharteschool Parent Newsletter – November 10, 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

11/11- Veteran's Day- No School

11/18- Report Cards Sent Home

11/18- Minimum Day; 1:40pm Dismissal K-8

11/21-11/25- Thanksgiving Break- No School

12/2- Twain Harte Christmas Parade; 6:00pm

12/3- Free Community Dinner 5:00pm-7:00pm; Cafeteria

WINTER WEATHER is upon us. As weather occurs and conditions change we will send an alert regarding late starts, closures, and bus changes. If you are not receiving alerts please notify the office. Also look for information on mymotherlode.com, 93.5 KKBN, AM1450, or STAR 92.7 for closures and delays. Alerts will be sent out by 6:30 am. Snow Transportation routes are posted on the school website twainharteschool.com under the transportation tab.

THANKSGIVING BREAK is November 21-25. Friday November 18 will be a minimum day. School will resume, on a normal schedule, Monday, November 28, 2022.

TWAIN HARTE is having a Christmas parade and Twain Harte School will be showcasing Twain Harte goes to the movies bus; each class will contribute decorations based on the movie they are assigned. The parade will take place Friday, December 2rd with caroling beginning at 5:30pm, tree lighting at 6:00pm and the parade starting right after the tree is lit. Students are invited to walk along with the bus; **they must be accompanied by a parent or guardian and both the student and their chaperone must be dressed in festive Christmas attire**. If you would like to walk with us meet at the bus, in the Eproson Park area, at 5:30pm.

YEARBOOKS are on sale. Orders can be placed online at inter-state.com/order using school code 72697S or by turning the order form in to the office. Cost is \$35.00 from now until 1/31/23, on 2/1/23 the price will increase to \$40.00. Order forms have been sent home.

ATTENDANCE is important to help your student build good school habits. Did you know; Students who attend school regularly are more likely to graduate and find good jobs. Please call the office when your student is absent from school. Without verification your student's absence will be marked as unexcused.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR ALL GRADES. GO BRAVES!



TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL

18815 Manzanita Drive Twain Harte, CA 95383 209-586-3266 FAX 209-586-3975 www.twainharteschool.com

November 4, 2022

Dear Twain Harte School Families,

Winter seems to have officially arrived and I want to remind our families of the school's procedures for dealing with adverse weather conditions.

We always like to give our families as much notice as possible about any changes to the transportation or school start schedule. Sometimes conditions may allow us to send out notifications the night before but on most occasions alerts will be sent out in the mornings.

Families will be notified of the following changes:

- 1. Snow Transportation Schedule school buses will only stop at certain bus stops. Check the school website for more information on the snow transportation schedule.
- 2. 2-hour delay school will start at 10:15am.
 - a. Students are not allowed on campus until 9:45 when school staff are able to have the campus safely prepared for student arrival.
 - b. School bus stops will be 2 hours later than scheduled.
- 3. School Cancellation school will be canceled for the day. In most cases these days will have to be made up before the end of the school year. The district has 3 snow make up days designated on the school calendar: April 10, June 12, and June 13.

Families will be alerted through our Schoolwise alert system via text, email, and phone by 6:30am of any schedule changes. If conditions worsen after a delay notification a second alert will be sent out at 8:15. If you are not receiving alerts from the school please call the school office to make sure we have your current contact information entered in the system.

In addition, local radio stations 93.5FM, 92.7FM, and 1450AM will all be notified and will provide periodic updates throughout the morning on weather conditions and school closures. Local news website mymotherlode.com will also have updates available.

Our top priority is the safety of our staff and students. Please contact the school office if you have any questions.

Gabe Wingo Superintendent/Principal Twain Harte School